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400 Chestnut Street Tower II

August 15, 198(f

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulations
U.S. Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

In the Matter of the Application of ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Vs11ey Authority ) 50-328

In my letter to you dated August 1, 1980, TVA providcd responses
to 18 NRC concerns and stated that the Radiological Emergency Plan
for the Sequoyah Nuclear Plant would be revised to reflect
responses to items 1, 3, 4, 10, 12, and 18. Enclosed are 40 copies
of Revision 3 to the TVA-REP.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
.

M / M ll,'c t <[;if<
L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety
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